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                         Reno, Nevada

                         July 6, 1911

A meeting of the Board of Regents was held in the Office of the

Regents on July 6th.  Present were Chairman Codd, members H. E.

Reid and J. W. O'Brien.  Absent were Henderson and Williams.

The President of the University submitted his report of his

visit to the University of Virginia at Charlottesville and New

York as follows:

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the instructions from your Honorable Body, Mr. Bliss

and myself left Reno on the morning of the 15th of June.  I

arrived home this, Thursday morning, July 6th, J䀀
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each year as long as he is able.  The other scholarship for $100

from Ray Richards.  Whether he will continue this scholarship

after this year or not he does not say.

I am very anxious to get as large a number of studess


